
 

WS REC appreciates the early payment by the Borough, and all participating municipalities, to 
help with yearend expenses.  The Rec Commission is still limping along financially. It did 
better than 2020, but not as good as pre-pandemic 2019.  We continue to offer a wide variety 
of recreation opportunities to residents. 
 


